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At the outset let me express the deepest condolences of the people and the government of Sri Lanka to
the people of Nepal affected by the recent earthquake. The government of Sri Lanka has actively
engaged in the international relief efforts in Nepal. We are confident that the traditional resilience of the
people of Nepal together with the spirit of solidarity and goodwill of the international community will help
the rebuilding efforts of the government of Nepal.

We._rytegd warm feligitatinns tn Amhassarar Taaus Eeraukhi and memhers of the Rureann 'm ranfident

Hr\ﬂ e
A

t-‘- fmebaanadn- Cosri-lhi'a anmerinant tathr, coiina of dinarmanmsapf nnemsd har oo
}

\i,r

mmsh‘ #n_‘n heinaing nur_dnlibnentipnae s A

.l_

‘_1 .







y
framework to prevent nuclear material falling into unlawful hands.
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